
 

 

May 19, 2022 
 
The Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
 
Sub. 
 
 
 
 
Ref.: 

: 
 
 
: 
 

The Exchange has sought clarification from Netlink Solutions India Ltd 
on May 12, 2022 with reference to significant movement in price, in order 
to ensure that investors have latest relevant information about the 
company and to inform the market so that the interest of the investors is 
safeguarded. 
 
BSE’s Corporate Announcement dated May 13, 2022 on 
www.bseindia.com website 
 

   
Dear Sir/Madam. 
 
With reference to captioned subject matter and your Corporate Announcement on 
www.bseindia.com website dated May 13, 2022, this is to inform you that there is no 
material event or change or development in the Company and all the material information 
and other intimations has already been provided to the stock exchange within prescribed 
time limit as per applicable Regulations. 
 
Furthermore, significant movement in price is due to volatile market situation and have no 
regards with any material event or change or development in the Company. 
  
In the light of the above clarification, we would like to request you that kindly cancel the 
notice issued vide above Corporate Announcement on the BSE website and do the needful. 
 
Please take the same on your record. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Netlink Solutions (India) Limited 
 
 
 
Minesh Vasantlal Modi  
Whole-time Director  
DIN: 00378378 
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